
                                                                            

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

 

On Friday 5th May there is an event called the Naval Observance Day which is being held in 

Eastchurch village. For the security and safety of the event the village will be being closed to traffic 

from mid-morning till after lunch. As a result of this closure Mrs Hunt has decided to close the 

nursery for both morning and afternoon sessions. There is NO closure to the school and we expect 

all siblings to attend as the event will be finished and the village reopened before school ends.  We 

apologise for the inconvenience but the road closure is beyond our control.  

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

The Nursery Team 


